
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

W e are now at the end of our 

second term for this school 

term. School closes on 

W ednesday April 17, 2019 at 

1:00 p.m. and reopens on 

Tuesday May 7, 2019. 

END OF TERM 

ACTIVITIES 

 

 

 

On the final day of school, 

April 17, 2019, the students 

from Pre Kindergarten to 

Grade 3 are invited to 

participate in an Easter 

Bonnet / Headpiece Parade. 

Students can design or 

decorate a hat or cap for the 

display. 

 

 

 

A Tea Party has also been 

organized for all classes on 

that day. (Toddlers through to 

High School) This will be held 

on a class basis. Contribution 

slips towards this activity will 

be sent to you by Tuesday 

April 9, 2019. 

 

Students will be allowed to be 

out of school uniform on that 

day.  However, they must be 

appropriately dressed for this 

activity. Girls in dresses and 
boys in dress shirts and trousers. 

 

TERM EVALUATION. 

As you were informed earlier, 

this term’s evaluation is being 

done through continuous 

assessment and not by final 

examination. Report cards will 

be sent home by e-email.  

 

EASTER CLASSES 

Teachers of Grade 4 and Grade 

6 students have planned classes 

from Tuesday April 23 to Friday 

April 26, 2019. These classes are 

primarily for revision.  Classes 

run from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

daily. We ask that students be 

brought in no earlier than 8:30 

a.m. and met on time at the end 

of the session. Teachers organize 

this and give their time 

freely,therefore ,we would 

greatly appreciate your 

cooperation.  Should you for a 

valid reason be running late we 

ask that you contact the class 

teacher at the earliest.  

 

MINIMUN STANDARDS 

TEST 

These will be administered on 

May 28 and 29, 2019. More 

information will be sent directly 
to parents concerned.  

PLEASE NOTE: 

Field trips: Students will not 

be allowed on field trips if  

consent forms are not signed 

by a parent or guardian. 

Sending in money without 

the consent form is not a 

good practice and will not be 

accepted as consent.  

 

Tennis Fest: We have 

received an invitation from 

the National Tennis Centre 

to Tennis Fest on April 14th, 

2019. See attached invitation.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
SCHOOL FEES AND 
BILLS  
Absolutely no arrears on 
school fees or canteen bills 
will be carried into the third 
term. All parents with 
outstanding balances are 
urged to contact the office 
immediately to settle 
payments. Note: No 
compliance  will result in 
no report being issued.  
 

 
PRINCIPAL’S PROJECT. 
Parents who are willing to 
assist with painting the 
annexe during the week of 
April 23 to 26 are asked to 
contact the principal. Those 
who have already committed 
to assist are asked to confirm 
the date(s) on which you shall 
be available.  We thank you 
for your support.  
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